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Dear Parents, 
 
Mill Hill is always striving to create a safe and positive environment for all of our students.  In an effort to 
continue to improve our school climate here at Mill Hill, the School Climate Committee, which consists of 
teachers and parents, has the been working since September on a new school climate program,  

 
Mill Hill Hawks SOAR! 

 
Our students will be learning about this new program at a school wide assembly this week.  In addition, we have 
created posters to be displayed throughout the school, which outline expected SOAR behavior in different areas. 
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Our teachers at Mill Hill have already learned about the program, and received posters and tools to support this 
positive behavior program in their classrooms and throughout the school.   
 
In order to recognize students who show expected behavior and SOAR throughout Mill Hill, students can 
receive SOAR tickets from a teacher or any staff member throughout the school.  Be on the lookout for one of 
these blue tickets to make it home in your child’s backpack!  In addition, we will review with all students, how 
consequences such as think sheets and calming/break chairs can help us to learn and review expected behaviors. 
 
Please take a few minutes to ask your child about Mill Hill Hawks SOARING after our assembly on Monday, 
January 26.   
 
If you have any questions on our new program, please feel free to contact Mrs. Griffeth at 
mgriffeth@fairfieldschools.org.  We look forward to working on this program with all students and families! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The School Climate Committee 
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